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Without prejudice to all our rights

Nov.19, 2016
Ontario Energy Board





File No. EB-2014-0300
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor

Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4

Attn: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Windlectric Inc. Request for Extension: Amherst Island Wind Energy Project ________________________________________________________________________ 
Although we were not copied, we noted from the OEB website that Windlectric has submitted a letter requesting an extension of the deadline for the start of construction of the transmission project from Dec.10, 2016 to May 31, 2017. 
The APAI Board is reviewing Windlectric’s request and will follow-up with a letter to the OEB within two weeks.    

Yours truly,

Laurie Kilpatrick

Association to Protect Amherst Island

c/o 4175 South Shore Rd.
Stella, Ontario K0H 2S0

Telephone: 613.634.3057

Email: lauriekilpatrick@rogers.com
cc:
IESO
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